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Commuter Car Park Program 
West Ryde Station 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Artist’s impression of West Ryde Commuter Car Park, subject to detailed design 

Transport for NSW is delivering additional commuter car parking at West Ryde Station to provide the 
community with more convenient access to public transport and reduce congestion on our roads.  

When complete, the new car park will be located along Ryedale Road and will provide the community with 
approximately 100 additional commuter parking spaces. The car park is expected to be completed and 
open to the community by the end of 2021. 

Progress update 
Over April and May, the commuter car park closest to the station was closed and site establishment was 
completed. The existing trees and structures inside the site were removed. Trees removed for the new 
commuter car park will be offset at the end of the project.  
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Detailed design  
Detailed design for the new commuter car park is progressing. We will share the updated design with the 
community shortly.  

Upcoming construction work 
During June and July, the following work will occur on the new car park: 

• Earthworks and associated bulk-out of redundant material will be undertaken 
• Detailed excavation to allow for in-ground services such as storm water 
• Commencement of the new car park subgrade preparations 
• Installation of new in ground services  
• Removal of old rail corridor fence and installation of new rail corridor fence 

Construction hours 
Work will take place during standard construction hours between 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 
8am to 1pm on Saturdays. Deliveries will be scheduled outside of peak times wherever possible to 
minimise disruption to pedestrians and motorists.  

Council Works along Ryedale Road 
City of Ryde Council are undertaking work along Ryedale Road as part of the Ryedale Road Town Centre 
Upgrade project and have engaged Ferrycarrig to deliver the project on their behalf. Upcoming work will 
include demolition and construction of new kerb and gutters, new light poles and installation of new 
underground electrical and storm water service lines. Some of this work is scheduled to take place at night 
starting at 4:30pm for the next few weeks. For any questions regarding the work please contact 
Ferrycarrig on 1300 215 191 or email info@ferrcarrig.com.au.   

Keeping you up to date 
We will continue to keep the community informed with regular project updates. More information about the 
project is available on our website www.transport.nsw.gov.au/westryde. If you would like to sign up to 
our project mailing list, please contact us on 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. We 
send project updates via email monthly. For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction 
activities, please call our 24-hour Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465.  
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